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2 HFIC COMPAINY

rler, Director
Regvlatory Cermission

799 Feosevelt T 4
Clen Ellyn, IL €137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

We have your letter and Bulletir No. 79-19 dated August
10, 1979.

Page 3 of the Bulletin requires licerc=ces vho do rot
generate low-level radioactive wacte to so indicate.

Sargent-Welch Scientific Conpany does not generate low-
level radicactive waste.

Sincerely

erry D. Deemer

Radiation Safety Officer
JDD:sf



